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Corporate Farm Law Up for Committee Vote
SB 191, the bill repealing the state's corporate farm law, will be heard in the Senate Natural Resources Committee on

Thursday, March 7, 2013, at 8:30 a.m. Room 159-S.

If you are concerned about how this bill impacts your farm, or potentially affects the environment ,as it is intended to
increase large scale confined animal operations all across the state, you should voice those concerns to your Senator.



